ATTENTION PARENTS!

Mothers’ Helpers, alocal
non-profit group, is looking for
donated baby items.

/

We are dedicated to helping new moms who need baby items to care
for their babies. Mlothers’ tiglpers accepts new or gently used
baby items appropriate for 0-12 months. Anything you think a new
mom can use for her infant is welcome! We aren't repairmen, so for
safety reasons we can't accept anything needing repairs. We can
arrange pick up or have you drop stuff off in Santa Barbara, Solvang
and Santa Maria. Donations are tax deductible!

If you have things to donate you can call (805) 450-1010, or visit our

website Motherstelpers.org for information. Ttems we need

include:

o Cribs & Mattresses « Baby Gates

« Strollers « Bathtubs

« Car Seats (non-expired, + High Chairs
accident-free) o Teething Items

« Monitors « Nursing Pillows

« Clothes 0-12 months « Front Carriers (ie.,

« Blankets & Bedding Bjorn-type or sling)

o Toys « Breastfeeding Covers

« Bouncers, Swings « Exersaucers



